The American Redstart is common and represents the need
to follow Partner in Flight's call to “Keep Common Birds Com-
Americ an mon.” The goal is to work to maintain its populations so that it

Redstart

never appears on any species lists of concern.

Join Partners in Flight in its work to “Keep Common Birds
Common.” Learn more at partnersinflight.org
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